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I support this legislation as a way to gain the support of responsible breeders in  

helping reduce the large numbers of pets that overwhelm the capacity of shelters and  

rescues to responsibly take care of them.  Too many healthy domestic animals are 

being euthanized do to overcrowding of shelters.  


